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Comments: We live in Saddlehorn, just 10-15 minutes from this precious natural area near Galena and Mt. Rose.

We use this area frequently for hiking, running and snowshoeing.  It is critical that this area remain open for

public use. We appreciate the Forest Service EIS, and strongly support the proposed amendment to restrict

commercial development of the Galena and Mt. Rose land. This public access should also apply to the proposed

Atoma development. Access to these lands is a major contributor to the quality of life, and therefore property

values, in the SW Reno area.


